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My name Shyla Patera. As a citizen of Great Falls, I wish to applaud  the City of   Great Falls for pursuing grants to
assist in wayfinding. Wayfinding is a great opportunity to showcase our city and region not only for tourists but
residents  alike. As a person with a disability who has advocated for way finding and other accessible opportunities
and funding for  our city, I also hope that we continue community discussions regarding accessible , universally
designed housing stock  as well accessible  and continuous sidewalks.

Shyla Patera
1013 7th Avenue North West Great Falls
406 781 1885
Shycpat@icloud.net
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